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Silva,  Gabriela

From: Steve <ss486100@gmail.com>
Sent: October 18, 2016 6:38 AM
To: Silva,  Gabriela
Subject: 9919 Jefferson Bl. Proposed Development

Dear Gabriela,
Please read and add my email to the planning meeting record.

I believe the proposed development is too big and tall in scale to the neighborhood across the creek that will be
impacted. Further there is not enough room to properly buffer the residential neighborhood from the noise, light and
visual impacts. The proposed development should be scaled back to adjust to the existing residential neighborhood.
Thank you,
Steve Sheftel
4315 Jackson ave.
Culver City, Ca. 90232

Sent from my iPhone
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